
 

 

 

 

                                                  Wilton Park and Recreation Meeting 

                                                                         Minutes 

November 06, 2017 

                  

Staff:   Steve Streicher, Board Liaison 

Mark Marino, Recreation Administrator 

Kim Brock, Office Specialist, Secretary to Commission 

Members:  Mike Myers, Chairman; John Roessner, Vice Chairman 

Lynette Robinson, Ken Bishop,  

Erin Armstrong, Daniel Warren 

Absent:  Daniel Warren, Steve Streicher 

   

I. Meeting called to order at 7:02  p.m. 

II. Motion to approve the October minutes was made by Mrs. Robinson.  Motion was 

seconded by Mr. Roessner.  All in favor. 

III. Director’s Report   

The Programs, Events and Facility items were presented according to agenda.   

There was discussion about Toys for Tots during the Tree Lighting. 

Mr. Marino said that John King and his department are wrapping the Splash 

Park elements to protect them from fading at the suggestion of Mrs. Robinson. 

The bid for steel for the pavilion has gone out.  We plan to pay for the product 

in this year’s budget, stage this year, and erect next year. 

Mr. Myers asked if there is an uptick in the basketball court usage.  Mr. Marino 

replied there was while the weather was nicer. 

IV. Old Business 

     Presented according to agenda.   

 The Park plans to dedicate the new Park signs and PA system, once purchased, 

to the Friends of Wilton Recreation.   

V. New Business 

                 Presented according to agenda.   

                             Mr. Myers asked about the ice rink.  Mr. Marino said we will have the ice rink  

                             set up as soon as the weather will allow for freezing conditions. 

 

Adjournment—Mrs. Robinson made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 p.m., seconded by Mr. 

Roessner.  All in favor.  


